
c.  Yvonne Hawryliuk, Nada Suresh, Marguerite Reimer - Environmental Compliance and Enforcement
Laura Pyles, Siobhan Burland Ross, Eshetu Beshada - Environmental Approvals

File No.: 5346.10  
January 25, 2022 

Rebecca Wroblewski, Environment Specialist 
Boeing Canada Operations Ltd. 
99 Murray Park Road 
Winnipeg MB  R3J 3M6 
rebecca.wroblewski@boeing.com 

Dear Rebecca Wroblewski: 

Re: Boeing Canada Operations Ltd - EAL No. 2846 R 
– 1345 Redwood Avenue, Winnipeg.

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 24, 2021 regarding the
closure and decommissioning of Environment Act Licence No. 2846 R issued to the 
Boeing Canada Operations Ltd. facility located at 1345 Redwood Avenue, Winnipeg. 

Environment, Climate and Parks has reviewed the decommissioning details and 
conducted site inspections on September 8 and November 16, 2021. These inspections 
revealed that the decommissioning had been executed according to the details 
submitted. No issues or concerns were identified during the inspection.  

Based on the above, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch will be 
recommending Environmental Approvals Branch for cancellation of Environment Act 
License No. 2846 R. 

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Marguerite Reimer, 
Environment Officer, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch at 
Marguerite.Reimer@gov.mb.ca or 204-945-7016. 

Sincerely, 

Kristal Harman, Director 
Environmental Compliance and 
Enforcement 
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